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Roxanne Maher

From: William Barnes
Sent: Sunday, January 26, 2025 6:27 PM
To: Naomi Rodriguez
Cc: Roxanne Maher; Earl Lamb
Subject: Ledyard Historic District Commission Resignation

Chairman Rodriguez, 
 
Pursuant to Chapter III, Section 1 of the Town of Ledyard Charter, I am ineligible to serve on the Historic 
District Commission and with mixed emotions submit my resignation.  It has been an honor and pleasure 
to serve as part of the commission since March 2018.  I look forward to remaining connected while 
serving as their Town Council liaison. 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns.  I have included the current Historic District 
Commission Chairman, Ty Lamb, on copy for awareness. 
 
Sincerely, 
William Barnes 


